
September	5,	2016	

Good	Afternoon	Powell	Families,	this	is	school	Principal	Curtis	Brower	with	your	
weekly	school	message.		I	hope	that	you	are	enjoying	the	three	day	Labor	Day	
weekend,	it	sure	has	turned	out	to	be	a	beautiful	weekend.	

Welcome	to	our	Kindergarten	students.	Tomorrow,	Tuesday	September	6	is	their	
first	full	day.		Parents,	please	stop	by	the	Media	Center	for	Kindergarten	Tissues	&	
Tea.		Our	PTA	board	members	will	be	present	to	answer	questions.	

This	week,	Tuesday	Folders	will	come	home	on	Wednesday.		Our	“Race	for	
Education	Walk	a	Thon”	kickoff	assemblies	will	be	held	on	Wednesday.			Students	
will	receive	lots	of	great	information.		Please	check	your	child’s	folder	for	Race	for	
Education	information.			

Join	us	this	Thursday	night	four	our	Curriculum	Night	and	first	general	PTA	
meeting.		Classroom	sessions	will	be	held	at	5:30	and	7:00	PM.		The	PTA	meeting	
will	be	held	at	6:15	PM.		We	will	also	have	activities	for	you	to	complete	to	learn	
about	our	PBIS	program.		We	hope	to	see	you	on	Thursday	night.		While	you’re	at	
school,	please	remember	to	reactivate	or	complete	the	initial	application	to	
become	a	parent	volunteer.	

Our	first	Early	Release	day	is	this	Friday.		Students	will	dismiss	at	1:15	PM.		Please	
arrange	to	pick	up	your	child	at	1:15	so	that	our	teachers	can	promptly	begin	our	
afternoon	of	Professional	Development.	

Please	help	your	child	learn	their	school	ID	number.		This	number	is	used	to	
purchase	breakfast	and	lunch	in	our	dining	room,	as	well	as	check	out	books	in	
the	Media	Center.		If	you	haven’t	already	done	so,	please	add	money	to	your	
child’s	account.		Be	sure	to	submit	your	application	for	the	Free	and	Reduced	
lunch	program.		Applications	must	be	submitted	by	October	7th.	

We	look	forward	to	seeing	you	on	Thursday	afternoon	at	5:30	PM	for	our	
Curriculum	night	and	PTA.	

Have	a	great	day!	


